Millar P (Peter)

From: Hay J (Jessica)
Sent: 31 July 2017 13:51

To:
Cc: Rose M (Malcolm) (MARLAB)
Subject: RE: Easdale Island Harbour

Thank you for your letter dated 22 May 2017.

Marine Scotland-Licensing Operations Team (MS-LOT) is responsible for Marine Licensing under Part IV
of the Marine Scotland Act 2010. In doing so, MS LOT must have regard to the need to protect the
environment and human health, and prevention of interference with legitimate uses of the sea.

During investigations into the information provided in your letter, Marine Scotland compliance officers
conducted an inspection of Easdale harbour and pontoons. They did not raise any concerns regarding
pontoons located in the harbour, or any unsafe debris on the foreshore. Following discussions with the
known licensees in the area, Marine Scotland are satisfied that they are compliant with the conditions of
their respective marine licences.

In light of this, Marine Scotland will not be taking any further action regarding the concerns raised in your
letter. This is based on the information gathered during the investigation which indicates that there is no
harm to the environment, human health or interference with legitimate uses of the sea.

MS LOT have advised the licensees in the area of the Maritime Coastguard Agency (MCA) guidance on
the operation of ports and harbours. It is worth noting that this guidance and its adherence is out with the
jurisdiction of MS LOT and was passed on purely for information.

Kind Regards
Jessica

Jessica Hay
Marine Licensing Officer
Marine Scotland - Marine Planning & Policy

Scottish Government | Marine Laboratory | 375 Victoria Road | Aberdeen | AB11 SDB

Direct Line: +44 (0)1224 295 691
General Queries: +44 (0)1224 295 579
Fax: +44 (0)1224 295 524
Email: jessica.hay@gov.scot
Website: http://www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/Licensing/marine
Frequentty
Asked
Questions
From:

Sent: 31 May 2017 13:22
To: MS Marine Licensing
Subject: RE: Easdale Island Harbour



Dear Jessica

Many thanks

From: MS.MarineLicensing@gov.scot [mailto:MS.MarineLicensing@gov.scot]
Sent: 31 May 2017 11:02

To

Subject: RE: Easdale Island Harbour

oeor I

Marine Scotland Licensing Operations Team (MS LOT) acknowledge receipt of your email and
attached letter. MS LOT will look into the matter and be in touch in due course.

Kind Regards
Jessica

Jessica Hay
Marine Licensing Officer
Marine Scotland - Marine Planning & Policy

Scottish Government | Marine Laboratory | 375 Victoria Road | Aberdeen | AB11 9DB

Direct Line: +44 (0)1224 295 691
General Queries: +44 (0)1224 295 579
Fax: +44 (0)1224 295 524
Email: jessica.ha ov.scot
Website: http://www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/Licensing/marine
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